## January 2, 2017

The monthly meeting of the Keedysville Water Commission was called to order at 8:03pm, with the following members present: Commission Members Ken Lord, Gina Ellis, Judy Kerns and David Bajuscak and Town Administrator Rick Bishop

Minutes for December, 2016 were read and approved.

General Fund Report was \$70,598.35

Matt Hull gave a review of the recent Boonsboro Keedysville Water Board Meeting. He said that a proposal was put forward to change the rate of reduction of Boonsboro utility costs from the true up calculation from 35% to 50%. He said that the proposal will need to be approved by the Boonsboro Mayor and Council.

Meeting adjourned at 8:09pm.

Submitted, Richard Bishop Town Administrator